
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
13 October 2023  

Yes, I can! 

We love celebrating great successes and Y3 are feeling 

particularly proud of one of our children who experienced his 

first competition in gymnastics. Taking 1st place amongst the 

boys for floor, vault and beam and therefore overall 1st as well, 

it’s fantastic to see a ‘Yes I Can’ mentality out of school as well. 

Amazing work! 

Another great couple of weeks as we head 

towards half term. We have launched our 

Ready, Respectful, Safe behaviour code of 

conduct. Look out for an email about it soon 

with more details. 

The children have showed us how ready, 

respectful and safe they can be and we are 

so proud of them! 

There are a few changes to the diary dates 

so please check them carefully.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Ward  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 20 October – Year 4 class assembly at 9:15 (change of date) 

Friday 20 October – Show Racism the Red Card day 

Monday 23 October – Reading week (more info to come) 
Wednesday 25 October - Year 1 Parent consultations 
Thursday 26 October - Year 1 Parent consultations 
Friday 27 October – school closes for half term 
Monday 6 November – school opens 
Tuesday 14 November - Parent consultations 
Wednesday 15 November - Parent consultations 
Monday 20 November – Wellbeing week (more info to come) 
Wednesday 29 November – Book Fair in school 
Thursday 30 November – Book Fair in school 
Thursday 7 December – Nursery & Reception Panto in school 
Monday 11 December – Rev Ian & Brass band Nativity on the 
yard 3pm 
Wednesday 13 December – Y1 & Y2 Nativity 9:15 and 11am 
Thursday 14 December - Y1 & Y2 Nativity 9:15 
Thursday 14 December – Y6 Panto trip 
Thursday 14 December – Nursery Nativity at 2:30 
Friday 15 December – Y1 & Y2 Panto trip 
Friday 15 December – Y3 & Y4 Nativity at 9:15 & 2:30pm 
Tuesday 19 December – Reception Nativity at 9:15 
Wednesday 20 December – Y3, Y4 & Y5 Panto trip 
Wednesday 20 December – Y5 & Y6 Carols by Candlelight in St 
Cuthbert’s Church at 4pm 
Thursday 21 December – @3:20 school closes for Christmas 
break  
Friday 22 December – Teacher Training day 
Monday 8 January – school opens 

 

Safeguarding message  

 
 
 
  
We welcome our Link Governor – Mr Chapman 

to our safeguarding lead team. 
  

Contextual: Our front street is very busy and we 
have had some near misses recently. Please 

ensure children use the crossing. 
Please ensure you check our messaging service 

regularly as we often send out important 
safeguarding messages as we get them into 

school. 
 

If you have any concerns, please contact one of 
our safeguarding leads. 

Mrs 

Water

s 

Mrs 

McLeod 

Mr 

Chapman 
Mrs 

McFall 
Miss 

Ward 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoors 
Year 2 explored outdoors this week 

with their magnifying glasses to hunt 
for insects and discover if they 
preferred light or dark places. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This fortnight in pictures 
 


